
Thank you for your latest request. I attach an email from Sarah Considine, Senior Manager - 
Development & Projects, which constitutes the GLA Planning response to date in relation to the 
previously listed pre-application documents relating to proposals for residential 'enabling' development 
at the Gurnell Leisure Centre site.  

You will note that Sarah refers to "my previous request for the built development to be restricted to the 
previously developed sections of the site". For the avoidance of doubt, this earlier request was made 
verbally at a meeting, and not as part of any written response. 

Yours sincerely  

 


